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I cannot quite believe we are at the end of week 3 

of our wider opening here at Beaufort! I want to 

thank you all personally for your positive 

feedback, myself and the team really appreciate 

it. It has been great seeing all the systems we 

have set up working and being followed, thank 

you. It has been nice to receive so many requests 

for additional children to come back into different 

year groups; it is taking time to see if we can 

accommodate all the children so I apologise for 

not being able to get back to you straight away. In 

cases where there is one key worker in the 

household and a partner is still at home, we 

unfortunately will not be able to take your child if 

they are in years 2, 3, 4 or 5.  

We are looking at ways we can further support 

those children and families who are still home 

learning. Please do send in photos of work or 

activities you are doing at home; the teachers are 

really enjoying looking at them (as do I). Keep in 

contact, we are happy to email and/or speak to 

you over the phone. If your child has their own 

email address (as some do in Year 6) and they 

would like to email their class teacher this is fine 

but please ask them to copy you in; this enables 

the class teacher to reply back to all and ensures 

they are following our safeguarding policies and 

guidance.  

I know many of you are asking about provision for 

years 2, 3, 4 and 5, provision for the summer 

holidays and provision in September. I only wish I 

had a crystal ball! As a leadership team we are 

discussing options for years 2, 3, 4 and 5, I cannot 

confirm whether this is even possible at this stage 

as it will have to be risk assessed and go to our 

Board of Trustees. 

 

 

This is the same for summer holiday provision. As 

for September, at this stage it really is too early to 

predict what school will look like. As many of you 

know, we find out the Governments plans when 

you do via the daily updates, it then takes time for 

guidance to come to us. As soon as we have plans 

in place, we will of course share them with you at 

the earliest opportunity. 

Along with this newsletter you will find an 

information pack from CAMHs containing some 

resources and tips to support children at home 

and on their return to school. I hope you as 

parents will find this useful. 

Kind regards 

Emily Ferris 

 

 

If you are completing daily exercise or would like to, 

this challenge is for you!! Follow the link below to find 

ǘƘŜ DǊŜŀǘ .ǊƛǘƛǎƘ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ WǳƴŜ нлƪ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΦ ¸ƻǳ 

can run, jog, walk or cycle your way to 20k and for a 

small contribution of £7 (£6.50 for each additional 

ŎƘƛƭŘύ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ŀ ƳŜŘŀƭ ǘƻ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ 

achievement and to keep as a lockdown memento. 

Mrs Bruckshaw would love to see photos of children 

with their medals if you do complete this - 

gbruckshaw@beaufort.surrey.sch.uk and will 

celebrate any achiŜǾŜƳŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ WǳƭȅΩǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊΦ 

https://www.thegreatbritishchildrenschallenge.co.uk/

challenges/ 

Good luck! 

https://www.thegreatbritishchildrenschallenge.co.uk/challenges/
https://www.thegreatbritishchildrenschallenge.co.uk/challenges/


 

 

 

Some exciting changes are being made to 

the look and feel of the SCOPAY.com 

website. The website is changing to make 

it even easier for you to use ς ȅƻǳΩƭƭ ǎǘƛƭƭ 

log in as normal but the site will look a 

ƭƛǘǘƭŜ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴǘΦ Lƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŜŀǊ ŦǳǘǳǊŜ ȅƻǳΩƭƭ 

ƴƻǘƛŎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜǊŜΩǎ ŀ ƴŜǿ ŎƻƭƻǳǊ ǎŎƘŜƳŜ 

which matches the new SCOPAY logo, and 

you will see that the site has become 

mobile responsive, meaning it is more 

suited to being used on your phone or 

tablet. If you are using a mobile device you 

will  no longer be asked to decide which 

version of the website you would like to 

use ς instead you will have the 

functionality of the full website at your 

ŦƛƴƎŜǊǘƛǇǎ ǿƘŀǘŜǾŜǊ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ 

it.  

For those of you who prefer the 

convenience of an App, then you may 

already be aware that the SCOPAY App is 

available for both iOS and Android users ς 

just search SCOPAY from either the App 

Store or Google Play Store.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very excited to announce that we are now 

working with The Ink Bin- a specialist teacher-led 

business which supports pupils to collect empty inkjet 

printer cartridges.  The Ink Bin pledge to recycle as 

much of the single-use plastic as possible and also 

send away some cartridges for refilling in order to 

reduce their carbon miles. For refillable cartridges, the 

company will give the school money which we can 

spend on exciting new equipment. 

Please do check to see if you have any old cartridges 

which can be brought (safely) into school, every 

cartridge makes a difference! 

 

Thank you very much to all of 

you have returned their library 

books to us. If you do have a 

library book at home please 

drop it off in the LIBRARY 

BOOK BOX at the school 

office.  

Thank you.  

 

 

 



TASTY 

TORTILLAS  

 

 

 

 

Year 2 have made tasty cheese and tomato 

Tortilla Pizzas this week at school. 

 

YEAR 4  

HUGS 

 

At school, Year 4 have been creating a cuddly toy to 

give our hugs to during lockdown. While creating their 

cuddly toys, the children have learnt to design their 

colourful toys, thread needles, tie knots and produce a 

successful product. Everyone is looking forward to 

taking their toys home for lots of hugs. 

 



Scarlett has been at school, in Year 4, learning how to 

write a set of instructions this week. She has successfully 

used imperative verbs, modal verbs and other key 

features.   

 

Those of you at home are still being 

very busy and creating some 

wonderful artwork, cooking, projects 

and much more! 

 

Amelie in Year 4 made this brilliant coral reef.

 

 

 

 

Christopher in Year 5 made an amazing African mask. 

 

 

 

 

May in Year 4 made a car of the future called a PMH 

Mark 1. She had a lot of fun making it with her grandad. 

 

 



Laila in Year 5 and Amia in Year 3 have been busy 

making fairy dens in the woods, dens in the garden and 

making things to play with.

 

 

Laila created this beautiful elephant silk painting. She 

added some patterned washi tape around the edges. 

 

  

 

 

 

Laila made an 

African mask 

 

 

 

 

 

Also, Laila has done lots of baking and can now make a 

pancake mix on her own. She also made a Toad in the 

Hole, apple cake and other biscuits and cakes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Anastasia in Year 5 wanted to share with you the 

rainforest project she did in a box. It has multi levels 

and a waterfall! She also made a junk model elephant 

using cardboard boxes and plastic containers (and a lot 

of paint).  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amelia in Year 5 made some silhouette African art, one 

with watercolours and acrylic paint, the other with soft 

pastels and black card. 

 

 

She made a poster all about South Africa as well. 

 


